Queensland Government

Cabinet – June 2012
Cape York Bioregion Management Plan
Minister for Environment and Heritage Protection

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Stakeholder feedback from the scoping paper consultation will inform the preparation of the draft Cape York Bioregion Management Plan. 
1. The development of the Cape York Bioregion Management Plan is part of the Government’s broader Cape York policy which includes initiatives to ensure Indigenous communities have a bigger say in their economic development.
1. Community consultation in relation to a World Heritage nomination will be undertaken in conjunction with consultation about the Cape York Bioregion Management Plan.
1. Cabinet approved the release of a scoping paper on the proposed Cape York Bioregion Management Plan for targeted consultation.
